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Friday, 28th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 

Family Breakfast - Friday 19th July, Year 6 only 
 
 
To celebrate Year 6 moving onto High School, I am writing to invite you to a Family Breakfast from 
8am on the above date during Breakfast Club. This opportunity will enable you to have breakfast 
at school with your child. 
 

  Afterwards we are holding Year 6 leavers assembly at 9.30am, all are welcome. 
 

   If you wish to attend the family breakfast please log into SCOPAY and click on ‘Trips and events’   
   and select ‘Leavers breakfast’. This is where you will complete the parental consent and number  
   of adults attending.  
 
   Please make payment for your child on their breakfast account. 
 

If you wish to attend the family breakfast please could you complete by Friday 12th July. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Statham, 
Extended Services Manager.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@stmarysnewman.co.uk
http://www.stmarysstoke.co.uk/
http://www.stmarysandourladyofgracecatholicacademies.co.uk/

